
St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral NEWSLETTER 

Phone: 01 - 8745441. E-Mail: procath@dublindiocese.ie                                                                           
Website: www.procathedral.ie 

1st May 2016    

Staff of the Pro-Cathedral - Very Rev Damian F. Canon O’Reilly, Adm.,                             

Monsignor Francis Walsh, P.C. , Fr Brendan Staunton, SJ, P.C.,                                                                     

Sr. Patricia Somers, RSC (Parish Sister) 

Mass Times  

Monday to Friday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m.,                                                                                                                         
11 a.m., 12.45 p.m. and 5.45 p.m. 

Saturday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m., 11 a.m., 12.45 p.m.                                                                                                             
and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) - (Cantor & Organ)                                                         

Sunday - 10 a.m. (St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral Girls’ Choir)                                     
11 a.m. (The Palestrina Choir), 12.45 p.m. (Cantor & Organ)                                                                
& 6.30 p.m. (Pro Nuova Music Group)  

Pro-Cathedral closes immediately after Evening Mass 

Confessions  

Monday to Friday - After 8.30 a.m. & 12.45 p.m. Mass 

Saturday - From 11.30 a.m. to 12 noon and from 1.15 

to 2.15 p.m. 

Penitential Service last Saturday of each month at 
11.30 a.m.                                                                 

Italian Mass—second Sunday of every month at               
3 pm in St. Kevin’s Oratory.  

Thank You - weekend 23rd /24thApril - 1st Collection (Priests’) €1,240 - 2nd Collection (Share/Ukraine ) €1,645  

Pilgrim Icon of Our Mother of Perpetual Help                       
Pilgrimage to the Cathedrals of Ireland                             

Celebrating 150 Years with the Redemptorists 

Icon will arrive prior                      

to the Vigil Mass  

Saturday 30th April                       
6 p.m. Vigil Mass 

Celebrant                                       
Archbishop Diarmuid Martin 

Sunday 1st May                                
Mass Times: 10 a.m., 11 a.m., 

12.45 p.m. and 6.30 p.m.                                               
Icon will depart following 

the 6.30 p.m. Mass  

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May                                 
Mass at 11 a.m.  

St. Michael the Archangel                                                       

Padre Pio Prayer Group 

Following the death of Fr Michael Duggan Cssp on the 
30th March 2016 it has been confirmed by Fr Terence 
Harrington, OFM Cap., the Dublin Diocesan                       
Coordinator of the Padre Pio Prayer Groups in the  
Archdiocese of Dublin that the Very Reverend Damian 
Canon O'Reilly, Administrator of St. Mary's Pro-
Cathedral, Dublin has been appointed the                   
Spiritual Director of St. Michael the Archangel Padre Pio 
Prayer Group here in the Pro-Cathedral and will take 
charge with immediate effect.  

The Padre Pio Prayer Group gather on 
the first Tuesday of the month for 
Mass at 5.45pm in St. Mary's                    
Pro-Cathedral followed by the              
rosary and devotion to Padre Pio                              
concluding with Adoration and     
Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. 
The next gathering will take place on 
Tuesday 3rd May at  5.45 p.m.                                                                                           

St. Pio of Pietrelcina  pray for us  

The Boys & Girls 

of the Central 

Model Senior 

School with Canon 

Damian at their 

Ceremony of Light 

last Thursday.   
Venerable John Sullivan 

Archbishop Diarmuid Martin has 
warmly welcomed the news            
that Pope Francis has approved 
the beatification of Venerable 
John Sullivan (1861-1933)  

Fr John Sullivan was born in 1861 
and entered the Jesuit Order in 1900.                                              
He died on 19 February 1933. 

They will receive the Sacrament of Confirmation here in 
the Cathedral on Pentecost Sunday at 11 a.m. Mass.  We 
ask you to keep them in your prayers. 

We also congratulate the Boys & Girls from Scoil 
Chaoimhin, Coláiste Mhuire and Gaelscoil Bharra who 
were confirmed here in the Cathedral on Friday. 

 


